
South Hiendley Primary School Council Newsletter 19.06.23 

Follow us on Twitter: @IPMATHiendley 

‘DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE’ 

POLITE PROUD POSITIVE PERSISTENT  

  

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly news: 

It is with sadness we will be saying our fond farewells to Mrs Reed who will be retiring at the end of the 

summer term. Mrs Reed has been at South Hiendley for 9 years and has had significant impact on the 

school, children and families. She will be greatly missed and will be sad to see her leave.  

Mrs Webber was successfully interviewed and will become Deputy Head from September 2023. 

Congratulations Mrs Webber. 
 

Massive congratulations to our Learning Mentor, Heidi who got married during the holidays.  

Mrs Kirkham you looked stunning! 

          
Tuesday 20th June is the Walking Climate Relay, some of our pupils will be taking part in the event 

organised by Wakefield Schools Climate Change Action Group. Our children will receive a specially 

made baton from some children from Newstead Green Academy in Havercroft and exchange with some 

pupils from Grove Lea Primary Hemsworth. More information on DOJO. 
 

Vacancies 

1 Lunchtime supervisor vacancy, 5.17 hours per week. Please enquire at the school office. 

 

Stay safe in the sun this Summer 

 
Please see the water safety links below 

https://www.rlss.org.uk/summer-water-safety 
 

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-

on-our-waterways/water-safety-for-kids 

 

Reminders and Up and Coming Events 
Dates in diary 

 
Tuesday 20th June 
Year 3 ‘Big Strum’ 

 
Wednesday 5th July 

Transition day – Children moving to new classes 

 

Monday 24th July 9.30am 

Sports day for Nursery/Reception 

 

Tuesday 25th July 2.30pm 

Sports day for KS1 

  

Tuesday 25th July 9.30am 

Sports day for KS2 

 

Wednesday 26th July 2pm 

Year 6 leavers assembly 

Word of the week 
Persistant 

 

 

 Stars of the Week Dojo Champions Overall: 92.63% 

EYFS 
Wilf Esme 
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Nursery 

Reception 

93.53% 

93.45% 

Year 1 Whole class Layla Year 1 95.64% 

Year 2 Ned Alfie, Emily, Tyler Year 2 89.55% 

Year 3 CJ Jake Year 3 94.67% 

Year 4 George Rose Year 4 89.23% 

Year 5 Toby Stanley Year 5 95.65% 

Year 6 Cameron Alfie W Year 6 88.89% 

Please can we have a big push on attendance – unless children are too ill to attend 

can we try and achieve some brilliant attendance for the last term before summer. 

 

https://www.rlss.org.uk/summer-water-safety
https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-waterways/water-safety-for-kids
https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-waterways/water-safety-for-kids

